
From: Erin Seifrid
To: contact@cleanthenorthbranch.com; yourvoice@ward43.org; Ward02@cityofchicago.org; PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] More General Iron pollution on the streets
Date: Friday, September 4, 2020 12:51:07 PM

Picture from today of copious amounts of pollution from General Iron.  I can’t have the windows open when we drive by because the air is filled with chemicals/metal.  General Iron needs to go now!
Thanks,
Erin 

Sent from my iPhone
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